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Musical Joke of the week: 
How many punk-rock musicians does it take to change a light bulb?  
Two: One to screw in the bulb and the other to smash the old one on his forehead.  
 
Reflections 
This week was an extremely productive (and wet) one.   
We have finalized the Hawaii list.  Students who opted to cancel the Hawaii trip did so by last Monday 
without penalty and will receive a refund in the next week or so. 
Our 2nd Tuesday band rehearsal yielded amazing results.  I am proud of the students who have dedicated 
their time to Marching Band.  The Parade March is coming along very well and this Saturday will be our 
first test. 
The Friday football game vs. Glendale proved that the CV Football team is still dominate.  They scored an 
impressive victory against a Glendale high team that was never in the game.  Our own Paul Abril played 
in his first Varsity Game of the year and actually earned some playing time!! I was impressed with our 
enthusiasm and spirit in the stands. 
Performing the Star Spangled Banner and sharing the Half-time show with the Glendale High Band has 
been a wonderful tradition for many years.  This year was no different.  Mrs. Rangel (the band director for 
GHS) conducted both bands as they played the Star Spangled banner.  It sounded full and strong. 
Both bands were able to perform their half-time shows with each other watching on the side-lines.  We 
preformed our best half-time show of the year.  The marching was tight and the music is finally coming 
together. The Glendale band was very impressed by our performance. 
The Glendale Band put on a great field show with sword fights and everything! 
This week we are preparing for the Loara Field Show and Band Review on Saturday. 
 
 
 Important Dates this week check http://falconmusic.org/Instrumental/Calendar/detailed.htm for more details. 
Tuesday, 10/26 – Marching Band Rehearsal, 3:00 – 5:00. 
Wendesday, 10/27 – Marching Band and Drumline rehearsal, 4:00 – 6:00 
Thursday, 10/28 – Lunch payment of $4.00 due for Saturday’s Competition 
Friday, 10/29 – Marching Band – Rehearsal, 5:00 – 8:00pm INSTEAD of Muir FB! 
Saturday, 10/30 – Krispy Kreme sales ongoing.   
Saturday, 10/30 – MB - Loara Band Review & Competition (All Day: 8am-6pm) 
 
 
 Important Dates next week check http://falconmusic.org/Instrumental/Calendar/detailed.htm for more details.  
Tuesday, 11/02 – Marching Band Rehearsal, 3:00 – 5:00. 
Wednesday, 11/03 – Marching Band and Drumline rehearsal, 4:00 – 6:00 
Friday, 11/05 – Marching Band – FB vs. Hoover, Home. Senior Night. 4:30 call. 
Saturday, 11/06 – Krispy Kreme sales ongoing.   
Saturday, 11/06 – MB  -- Chino Invitational (9:00am – 6:00am) 



 
Hawaii Chaperones  
I will email all chaperone information this week. 
 
Marching Band Rehearsal on October 29th instead of the Muir Game – Reminder!! 
Since the football game on the 29th against Muir is an away game and our first competition of the year is 
the next day, I have decided to hold a rehearsal from 5:00 – 8:00 at CV instead of participating at the Muir 
Game.  This way, we can squeeze in an extra rehearsal before the competition.  Since we end at 8:00 
instead of the usual 11:00 p.m., the students will get home earlier and be rested for the competition on the 
30th.  Snacks will be provided from 6:30 – 7:00 on Friday. 
 
Marching Band lunch on Saturday the 30th 
On Saturday the 30th (when we go to Loara) The Boosters will organize Lunch which will include a 
Subway sandwich (ham or turkey), potato chips and a can of soda.  If a student wishes to take advantage 
of this lunch, he or she MUST pay $4.00 by no later than this Thursday.  Subway wants our order on 
Friday.  This will be a PRE-PAID lunch only!  No extra sandwiches will be ordered.  Students who do not 
wish to participate can bring their own lunch or purchase food at the Field Tournament.  
 
Hawaii $$ help – World’s Finest Chocolate 
Are you taking advantage of the World’s Finest Chocolate candy bars to earn money for Hawaii??  So far, 
students have earned over $3,000 dollars!  Be one of them! Don’t let this opportunity pass you by!  Pick 
up an order form in classroom or download from http://falconmusic.org/Instrumental/Booster/Worlds-finest.htm 
 
General Fundraising Opportunities – (Hawaii here we come!!) 
KRISPE KREME -   ($5.00 per hour per person)  
Click on the Krispy Kreme link on the homepage for more info, or contact Michelle Pashayi for more 
information.  - (818)-249-9718 or by email: Falcondonuts@yahoo.com 
WORLDS FINEST CHOCOLATE - $25.00 gets you one box of 50.  Sell bars for $1.00 each.  You make 
$25.00 off each box sold FOR HAWAII. 
Download order form from www.falconmusic.org and turn in to Mr. Schick to get a box of 50 bars. 
ESCRIP – Electronic Scrip fundraiser.  .  Go to www.falconmusic.org and click the link “escrip.” 
This is the easiest fundraiser to help the music department.  Our group name is Falconmusic and our ID 
number is 149030987.   
KOREAN SCRIP – Contact Eunice Cho (sahron4689@aol.com) for scrip from Korean Grocery stores in 
Glendale.  
 
Web Page Update – www.falconmusic.org  
Marching Band Pictures from GHS FB Game.  Calendar updates for Chino, Jazz Band performance in 
December, Ensemble Concert rehearsal and performance locations, all detailed information for the month 
of December. 
 
 
"The music in my heart I bore, long after it was heard no more." 
- William Wordsworth 

 
 
Until next week… 
 
Musically yours,  

  
Mathew Schick – Instrumental Music Director  
Crescenta Valley High School 
2900 Community Ave. 
La Crescenta, CA 91214 
(818) 249-5871 x 3106 
www.falconmusic.org  


